
Simply use the QR code to
express your interest today,
and our team will be in touch.

We are really excited to launch the Liaison
National Bank for the Mental Health sector in
the coming months. It will help create
additional capacity through the use of retired
clinicians, and as our first step on this
programme of work, we are seeking
expressions of interest from both providers
and clinicians.

Judith Shaw
Liaison Workforce, Managing Partner

The Liaison National Bank connects recently retired and peri-retired
mental health professionals, with NHS providers looking to increase
capacity and improve patient care.

Latest estimates put the mental health waiting list at 1.2m people.
The Bank supports healthcare professionals to continue their service,
leveraging their tenured experience to enhance clinical capacity and
patient care.

Whilst much of the activity will be in-person, the Liaison National Bank
aims to make optimal use of technology, facilitating remote care
when clinically appropriate. In this way, members of the Bank can
work flexibly, fitting in as much or as little as they would like, around
their other interests and commitments.

Liaison Group is a trusted partner to the NHS, working with
over 72% of NHS organisations. We’ve delivered over
£1.3bn of savings to date to be released back into the
health and social care system where it’s needed most, and
specialise in mobilising the expertise of retired healthcare
workers to strengthen care delivery systems.


